
 

 

Friday 24th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

100-day Challenge 
With the first of the GCSE exams approaching on the 12th of May 2025, we are pleased to introduce 
the ‘100 Day Challenge’, commencing on Friday, 31st January 2025. 
 
The 100 Day Challenge is a huge programme of extra revision and intervention sessions, encompassing 
nearly 700 learning opportunities. The challenge follows the 100 days leading up to the first GCSE 
exam.  We offer a revision or intervention opportunity for every single one of those 100 days, even 
the weekends.  These sessions, varying in focus from academic revision to general study skills and 
wellbeing, are thoughtfully planned to cater to every learner's style and give them an opportunity to 
develop their GCSE skills and earn rewards whilst they do so. 
 
For every session attended or task completed, students will earn a ‘100 Day Credit’, through our values 
point system. These credits accumulate to earn rewards, ranging from a free cookie to a trip to Thorpe 
Park (ticket purchase required).  There will be additional credits for students maintaining 100% 
attendance throughout these 100 days.  
 
To keep you informed and involved, we will attach the 100 Day Challenge Calendar with this email.  
More detailed information about each event, and regular reminders, will be provided by our dedicated 
staff prior to each session.  Please note we have not included half term or Easter holidays in this 
calendar, as intervention over these weeks is still being organised, details coming to you soon. 
 
We understand the importance of parental support in this journey. Your encouragement in ensuring 
your child/ward’s attendance and engagement in these sessions is invaluable. 
 
Please be advised, also, that the final round of Mock Exams will be taking place from 24th February 
2025.  I will be in touch again nearer the time with information and key dates for you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Ms L Neave 
Assistant Headteacher 


